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August 5, 2020

Product Change Notice - Solera® Awning Shield attachment

Dear Valued Customer:

Please be advised LCl intends to change the flexi-strip on the Solera Awning Shield from fabric to PVC.
There is no change for the customer in fit, function or installation. The PVC flexi-strip slides into the awning
rail on the unit in the same way as the fabric strip with polycords. The PVC piece also attaches to the awning

shield in the same manner as the current fabric piece.

The change was made as an internal production improvement to eliminate the need for welding and folding
the fabric piece on two separate polycords.

The part number for the current fabric piece is 676241 and the part number for the new PVC piece is
2020129277.

The change will be made on a running basis, starting around the first week of September.
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If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCl representative. We value and
appreciate your business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Scott McKinnon
Product Manager
€:269.832.6800
smckinnon@Icil.com

Frequently Asked Questions:

1. Will a new part number be required? Yes, the part number for the current fabric piece is 676241 and the part

number for the new PVC piece is 2020129277.

Does the price change for the item? No, there is no price change.

3. Isthe new part wholly interchangeable with the previous version of the part? Yes, the parts are
interchangeable.

4. Does the customer need to replace inventory? No, the change will be made on a running basis, starting
around the first week of September.
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